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Landfill 

 

On December 11, 2024, it was determined that Northeastern Power Station’s 

Landfill had statistically significant increases over background for Boron and 

Sulfate. Alternative source demonstrations were not successful within the 90-day 

period as allowed in 252:517-9-5(e)(2) prompting the initiation of an assessment 

monitoring program, which was established on March 2, 2025. Therefore, this 

notice is being placed in the operating record in accordance with the requirement 

of 252:517-9-5(e)(3). 


